
 

 

Financial Support for Club Members  -   May 2007 

 

This document is to serve as a reference to the Committee of the Bunbury Triathlon Club.   

The Bunbury Triathlon Club encourages all club members to go as far as they can in the sport.  
In the past, the club has given money to junior athletes to help fund interstate trips to National 
Championships.  The club has also given money to senior athletes competing in World Age 
Group Championships. 

In January 2007, the committee decided to grant $300 each to Ryan Bailie, Ashlee Bailie and 
Alex Bailie.  This was to go towards their expenses in travelling to Canberra to compete in the 
National Underage Triathlon Championships. 

This amount came about after considering: 

• The amount given in 2006 ($250 each) 
• The solid state of the club’s finances at the time 
• The high level of achievement by all three 
• Involvement by Alex, Ryan and Ash in the club.  All attend club races, help with race setup 

and also helped with the women’s training and women’s race admin. 
 
All three wrote separate letters to the club committee requesting financial assistance.  The 
letters outlined their achievements and future goals. 
 
Kerry Bailie (Club President and mother) left the room while the matter was discussed 
 

 

The decision of whether to grant money to a club member will always be up to the committee at 
the time.   

 

Scott Mackie 

Club Secretary 2006, 2007 

 


